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Thank you to everyone who helped with the Pantry
Drives over the past few weeks.  By my last count we
collected 55 emergency bags for the homeless, 84 bags
of food for the Greenville pantry, and while I don't have
a total count on Belding, I delivered quite a few bags
from one parish to the other.  Thank you for making the
drive a success!

Next weekend is the Danish festival, and once again we
are doing our aebelskiver booth.  The money we raise
from the festival is our single biggest fundraiser and
helps us back many of the projects and programs we do
for the parish and the community throughout the year. 
As always we appreciate the support and help of the
parish as it takes an army to man the booth and the
kitchen.  We need volunteers.  If you are able to help
with a couple hour shift please call, text, or email me at
616-916-0143 or gk204@mikofc.org, reach out to
Ralph VanOcker, or check for a Knight with a sign up
sheet after Mass.  Thank you!

Kevin Norton
Grand Knight
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